
                                                                             

 

                    

April 3, 2024 

 

 

ABSENTS of POLYVINYLCHLORIDE 

  
We have contacted our raw material sheet supplier, and the response is that the PET sheet we buy does not 
contain any Polyvinylchloride, it does not contain any food substances or products listed in Regulation EU 1169/2011.  
Said substances are neither intentionally nor unintentionally added during manufacturing or conversion.  
 
You must make your own determination that your use of the product(s) is safe, lawful, and technically suitable in your 
intended applications. 

This certificate is continuing and shall remain in full force and effect until revoked in writing. This version supersedes all 
previous certificates that might otherwise be effective. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Mark Simmons 
Corporate Quality & Compliance Manager 
Inline Plastics Corp. 


